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5.3.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Message from Mrs Rawlins – 5.3.21 
 
You will have received Mr Tull’s letter earlier this week with detailed information on 
arrangements for returning to school on Monday, and earlier today, I sent out year group 
letters to give you an overview of learning for the next 3 weeks.  We are very happy to be 
open again to all children. 
 
Remote learning 
Thank you for the amazing support you have given children with learning at home, and 
for making excellent use of Seesaw.  Teachers have really appreciated being able to 
respond to work submitted much more easily than through eSchools.  From Monday, 
work for those children who are Clinically Extremely Vulnerable (CEV), self-isolating or 
quarantining will be set as activities on Seesaw, and not on the eSchools Daily Learning 
page.  We will be able to support you as needed to access this work, and we should also 
be able to offer a device for a child to use if required.   
 
Wellies! 
Teachers have asked me to remind you that, if possible, it would be good for children in 
EYFS to Year 4 to have a pair of wellies in school at the moment.  The field is still pretty 
wet, and we can maximise our use of the outdoors without shoes getting muddy if 
children have wellies in school.   
 
World Book Day 
Thank you for the many fantastic photos of children dressing up, and of potatoes 
disguised as book characters.  Mrs Dowdall has added them to the World Book Day page 
in the English group page on eSchools (click on the Reading Rooms link).  Incredible 
creativity! 
 
We look forward to seeing you all next week and wish you a good weekend.  As usual, 
please do contact Kathy Whiting if you have any EYFS/KS1 queries 
(kwhiting@arbury.cambs.sch.uk) or me if you have a query relating to KS2 
(drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk). 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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